
 

         Hatch Embroidery 3.1.6 – Release Notes 

 

Release Date: August 2025 

This update focuses on one big thing: a smoother, more reliable experience when using 
Hatch. 

We’ve made behind-the-scenes improvements to reduce crashes and make the 
software more stable—especially when switching modes, editing designs, or working 
with lettering and graphics. If you’ve ever had Hatch unexpectedly close, this update 
should make those moments much less likely. 

To get the best results, make sure your computer has the latest Windows updates 
installed and meets our recommended system specifications. Click here to check 
requirements. 

 

     Final Notes 

We highly recommend updating to Hatch Embroidery 3.1.6 for a smoother and more 
reliable creative experience. 

If you continue to encounter any issues, our support team is here to help—just reach 
out! 

 

Thank you once again for your continued support and creativity with Hatch Embroidery! 

 

 

https://hatchembroidery.com/products/hatch-embroidery/system-requirements
https://hatchembroidery.com/products/hatch-embroidery/system-requirements

